
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 

National Child Measurement Programme – Parent/Carer Workshops 
 
Earlier in the academic year, Warwickshire School Health and Wellbeing Service wrote to you inviting 
your child to take part in the National Child Measurement Programme (NCMP). I am pleased to 
report that the majority of children expected to be included in the NCMP were able to be measured 
before the Coronavirus outbreak. Many families have been offered support from Change Makers, our 
healthy lifestyles team.  
 
As the pandemic has placed new and varied demands on our service, we have had to rethink our 
approach to supporting families and will now be hosting Change Maker sessions virtually via Zoom. 
These will be covering a number of healthy lifestyle topics. 
 
Please click www.compass-uk.org/make-a-change/ for further information and to book onto a 
session.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact our team via: 
 
Email: warwickshireschoolhealth@compass-uk.org 
Phone: 03300 245 204 
Parentline text service: 07520 619 376 
www.compass-uk.org/services/warwickshire-school-health-wellbeing-service/ 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Warwickshire School Health and Wellbeing Service 
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